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August 21, 2017 

 

Dear Camp Verde Elementary School Teachers, 

 We are getting ready to begin another fun filled year of Young Aggie Boot Camp! We hope your students have enjoyed 

them just as much as our high school students! We are ready and super excited for the next YABC which is August 29! If you 

need extra permission slips, please see the front office or email me for more. If possible please return them to the CVFFA 

Advisors as soon as possible so we have enough materials for your students to participate!! If your student arrives without a 

permission slip & fees, they will be turned back. They must have a signed slip to participate in any of our activities! Each 

month we will put a registration form in your mailbox to be handed out to the students to pre-register. Try to either collect the 

slips prior to the day or inter-office mail them to Mrs. Mulcaire. You can also bring them to pick-up day. 

 
The high school leaders will pick up their class in front of the Elementary School by the bus loading zone at 2:30pm. At the bus 

loading area, they will be checked in to make sure we have a permission slip and money.  

 

The checkout process will be the same as last year. All students will be checked out at the South West gate next to the gym at 

4:30pm. Your student will ONLY be allowed to be checked out by the Parent/Guardian and Emergency contact as designated 

on their permission slip unless a written note has been given to the leader at check in. If a student is not being picked up by a 

parent/guardian because they need to walk to practice, please send them with a written note so we can make sure they get to 

where they need to be. There will be NO exceptions to this rule!   

 

Just to clarify, each month will cost $7. A student can pay $7 each month or they can pay up front for all seven to receive one 

month free at $49. So there is no confusion, please put the money in a bag or envelope with student's name on it. This money 

will go towards snacks, drinks and crafts for the kids! We hope to see your students at Young Aggie Boot Camp, August 29! 

 

Young Aggie Boot Camp Schedule: 
Dates Elementary Topics 

August 22, 2017 Equine Extravaganza 

September 19, 2017 Leaves on Trees on Earth 

October 3, 2017 Pretty Plump Pumpkins 

November 14, 2017 Future Farmers of America 

January 23, 2018 Animal Tracks 

February 13, 2018 A Day on the Farm  

March 6. 2018 Fruits & Veggies 

April 10, 2018 Animal Purposes 

Respectfully, 

Camp Verde FFA 
 
 

Loni Faith Ferguson  Mrs. Kristi Mulcaire   Mr. Clint Teague 

Chapter  President  FFA Advisor    FFA Advisor 


